
TRPA looking for spirit award
nominations
The Tahoe Regional Planning Agency is taking nominations for
the Lake Spirit Awards.

The public is encouraged to nominate members of community who
have gone above and beyond the call of duty to protect the
beauty and clarity of the Lake.

A North Shore and South Shore winner will be selected in each
category.

Nominations for the Lake Spirit Awards can be made online, and
will be accepted through Dec. 2. Winners will be announced at
TRPA’s Governing Board meeting on Dec. 18.
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